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In a recent medical malpractice suit, a Calgary-based plastic surgeon was disciplined for not supervising a
resident surgeon who removed the wrong bone from a patient's wrist. 

The story was reported on CTV News and on Global News.

This a sobering reminder that when a doctor is negligent, they are to be held accountable. For our client, this is
only the beginning of her journey but it is one more positive step towards getting closure. 
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